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Dear Penny: 
 
At the June 1, 2006 workshop we and all the private operators were promised  
by Staff that they would promptly forward to all of us a copy of the current  
rate making policy specifically showing the calculations used in Table 1 as  
explained by Mr. Eckhardt.  To date we have received nothing and are very  
concerned that staff will not provide this information until either just  
before or at the next workshop.  We must have a proper amount of time to  
evaluate it and prepare our comments to be presented to the commissioners.  
I look forward to a copy by 5pm today.  Thank you. 
 
John Solin  
 
 
 


